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I am the Secretary at the VALINOR OXFORD HOUSE in Bend Oregon.  

I have lived here since july 17th 2024. 

 

I am OPPOSED to  BILL HB 2239 

 

The certification process and standards of oxford house incorporated should be held 

on equal footing as the NARR certification. 

 

OXFORD HOUSE incorporated as a whole has given me my life back, and taught me 

how to live my life in a new, responsible, and clean way. 

The Gratitude i express everyday is due to the oxford house showing me the love 

and has allowed me to spread the words of the oxford house manual. This is a big 

part of how the numbers of growth are continuously proving every day the importance 

of lives being saved. 

I can stand today in my own truth, and i am a example of how the oxford house way 

has saved and introduced me into a new way of life. 

I am forever grateful for OXFORD HOUSE incorporated! 


